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Mr. Greulich Visit from WKU Center for Energy Systems (CES)  

On Wed., May 12, 2021 

(Three pages) 

Mr. Donald Greulich, the donor of the Greulich Fund to WKU, visited the WKU Center for Energy 

Systems (CES) on May 12, 2021. During his 1.5 our visit students gave him a demonstration of their NSF 

and industrial projects. Mr. Greulich shared his valuable industry experiences with students. Students 

enjoyed the interaction and asked for some team photos with Mr. Greulich as seen below. WKU CES has 

five summer students working on NSF EPSCoR and industry projects this summer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: From Left to right: Liam (William) Seymour (EE), Evan Hughes (ME), Tom Everson (EE), Mr. 
Greulich, Terrance Life (EE), Murphey (Albert) Kilgor (EE), and Farhad Ashrafzadeh.  
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Figure 2: From Left to right: Tom Everson, Murphey (Albert) Kilgor, Mr. Greulich, Terrance Life, Evan 
Hughes, Sam Everson (EE), and Liam (William) Seymour. 
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Figure 3: From Left to right: Liam (William) Seymour, Evan Hughes, Tom Everson, Mr. Greulich, Terrance 

Life, Murphey (Albert) Kilgor, and Farhad Ashrafzadeh.  

 


